
Use GFCIs (Ground 
Fault Circuit  

Interrupters) for all 
outdoor outlets to 

protect against  
electric shock.

Only use outdoor- 
rated extension cords 
and avoid plugging 
multiple extension 
cords together or 

overloading outlets. 

Look for overhead 
powerlines when  
using ladders or  
trimming trees. 

Always stay 3 metres 
away from overhead 

powerlines. 

Avoid using  
electrical devices 
with wet hands or 
near water sources 

like pools, sprinklers, 
or puddles.

You must always Click Before You Dig  
by using the Ontario One Call website. Any 
time you dig on or near your property, you 

must submit an online request. Simply provide 
the details of your project and Ontario One 

Call will notify the utilities with underground  
facilities in your area. Contact Ontario One Call 

at least five business days prior to digging. 
Visit www.ontarioonecall.ca
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Phone | 1-877-270-3938

Email | info@npei.ca

Website | www.npei.ca

Facebook | NPEIHydro

X | NPEIHydro

Bill Due Notification
Payment Confirmation Notification
Informational Updates

Instagram | NPEIHydro

Download the NPEI App and have access to great 
features right on your smartphone or tablet! Stay 
up to date with all of your account information 
easily. Get helpful reminders sent straight to your 
phone by enabling these notifications:

Your Electricity, Your Way 
Anytime, Anywhere


